
Council 
September 26, 1985 

The Deputy Mayor requested information as to whether there is a regulation necessitating such inspections and, if so, why these inspections were never carried out. 

His Worship the Mayor enters the meeting and reassumes the Chair. 

Question Deputy Mayor O'Malley Re: Building at Bilby and Robie Streets  

The Deputy Mayor requested that staff inspect a building located on the northeast corner of Bilby and Robie Streets, the former site of a plumbing business. 

Deputy Mayor O'Malley noted that, to his knowledge, this building had been boarded up for a number of years and is now in a very unsightly condition. He requested infor-mation as to the owner of this property and what measures could be taken to improve the situation. 

Question Deputy Mayor O'Malley Re: Outfall 
Vicinity of Volvo Plant 

Deputy Mayor O'Malley advised that he had received complaints concerning the odors emanating from the outfall in the vicinity of the Volvo Plant. 

The City Manager advised that, in an attempt to alleviate the problem, additional chlorine would be added to the sewage system. 

Question Deputy Mayor O'Malley Re: Seaview 
Park Monument 

Deputy Mayor O'Malley requested that, with reference to a suitable monument pertaining to the settlement of Africville, staff contact Reverend Donald Skier for his 
comments and suggestions. 

Question Deputy Mayor O'Malley Re: Transit Service 
- Saint Mary's University  

The Deputy Mayor noted that, at present, there is no bus route to convey students directly to the Saint Mary's 
University campus. 

Deputy Mayor O'Malley requested that staff investi-gate the feasibility of creating such a route or, should this prove impractical, of establishing a bus shelter at 
the nearest designated bus stop. 
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